
 

 

ESTIMATES COMMITTEE 
Question Taken on Notice 

Question Number: 4.7            Output Number: 9 

Date: 8 December 2020  

From: Member for Nelson   To: Hon Eva Lawler 

Portfolio: Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics  

Agency: Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics 

Subject: Garramilla Boulevard 

 

QUESTION:  

When was the tender chosen and what was the original tender for? 

 

ANSWER:  

The tender was awarded on 27 May 2018.  
 
The tender was for the construction of a new 4-lane road link connecting Tiger Brennan Drive 
from Dinah Beach Road to Cavanagh Street (Garramilla Boulevard) and the upgrade of Tiger 
Brennan Drive to provide a 4-lane road with the 2 outbound lanes intersecting with the new 
Garramilla Boulevard. 
 
 

 


